MARH 28, 2020 BULLETIN INFORMATION

ALL SERVICES have been cancelled through April 11 as of the sending of this.

OUR ONLINE service will be aired Sabbath at 11 AM Eastern time. It will be aired on Facebook, our YouTube channel, or on our website at
www.bowmanhills.org/listen We will NOT be airing our Mission Possible Program at this time. 3 Ways to watch our online service: 1. Our website.
Just click on this link and it will take you directly there: www.bowmanhills.org/listen or you can google “bowman hills” click on the the link for
Bowman Hills church (not school). Over to the bottom right of the screen you will see “listen online” click the image of the speaker. 2. YouTube
Channel: google “youtube” click on the link. Enter “bowman hills church” in the search field at the top. Our Youtube Channel will be on the top click
on the big “B”. 3. Facebook: enter “Bowman Hills Seventh-day Adventist church” or “Richie Halversen” in the search at the top. Click on it. You
will see the Live Stream on their Facebook wall

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS: 2™ Reading To join here: Amy & Chris Altadonna, Jean Bishop, Karen & Nathaniel Ottley, Julie & Paul Roy, Cindy & Bill
Samson, Brianna Willis. To join elsewhere: Steve Pester to Collegedale SDA.

PLANS ARE IN PLACE for another Vespers in the Park on April 18th, from 4 - 7 p.m. at Fletcher Park, depending on the Corona Virus situation and the
weather. This will be in lieu of Messy Church. With prayers for beautiful weather, it will be the perfect opportunity to reconnect and fellowship with your church
family after our isolation. We will have a potluck picnic, some praise, and worship. Plates, napkins, eating utensils, and drinks will be provided. Hoping and
praying for God's blessing!

CRAFT FAIR is cancelled
NO Bags of Love

NO Pathfinders

NO Adventurers

NO group meetings

PRAYERS OF HEALING: Lorene & Bill Boddy, Bobby Elliott, Jon Crabtree, Jean Gager, Grayson , Emily Lopes, Jean Shirah, baby Shylii, Fray Southerland and John Stuff.

CHURCH OFFICE will be open on Tuesday from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Wednesday 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. if you would like to drop off your Tithe &
Offerings or to receive a Sabbath School Quarterly for the next quarter which begins in April. There are Sabbath School Quarterlies on the credenza
in church hallway for those who have church keys. ALSO, there is a blue & white cooler outside in front of the back basement door of the church so
you can drive under the overhang and help yourself to 1 (one) S.S. Quarterly per adult. They are in the cooler to keep dry and safe. The teachers and
special quarterlies must be picked up in the church office.

Sunset March 28 - 7:59 p.m.  Sunset April 3- 8:04 p.m.



